November 17, 2007

Dear Colleagues,

Greetings to all of you from sister institutions in the Americas.  We are so pleased you have been able to come to Hunter College School of Social Work for the first North American New Humanist forum. Your theme of pursuing individual and social change simultaneously resonates with our own traditions and commitments.

We are especially pleased that you are here during the celebration of our 50th anniversary year. The School has re-dedicated itself to Hunter’s legacy of  dedication to social justice, responsiveness to local and global trends affecting vulnerable populations, and  excellence in clinical  practice. Throughout the year we will be celebrating special features of our mission with programs on group work, child welfare, not-for-profit management, and today’s program on social justice and community organization. Please check our website to learn more about these exciting events.

Again, to our friends to the north and south, we welcome you to Hunter and take great pleasure in our collective work.

Sincerely,

Jacqueline B. Mondros, D.S.W.

Professor and Dean

Hunter College School of Social Work 

